
District Meeting April 19 2017 
DCM; Brent E. opened meeting with the Serenity Prayer 
Secretary's Report; Tonya R. handed out the minutes from March. Jon M motioned to pass, 
Seconded by Randy W., all in favor, motion passed. 
Treasurer's Report; Mark R. reported 182.23 at the beginning of March. He paid 20.00 to Jon M. 
for Website Services. The new balance in the treasury is 232.23. Randy W. motions to pass, 
seconded by Jon M, all in favor, motion passed. 
DCM Report; Brent E. reported from GAW about Diversity in AA, and safety at meetings, that 
we need to welcome any and all who come into our meetings and take a stand to anyone 
harassing newcomers in our meeting. Also discussions at district level are taken to Area level at 
the quarterly meetings. The delegate at area then takes the voted on material to GSO. Your 
Voice is Heard! 
Brent E. also reports the importance of our donations while donations at the group level have 
stayed the same, member contributions are on the rise. If every member of AA donated 8 
dollars to GSO AA would be fully self supporting!! 
Alt. DCM Jon M. reported from the GAW about anonymity on social media that we need to be 
careful not to break anonymity on social websites such as: Facebook, or Twitter. 
Activities; Jon M. reports GAW weekend went well. Upcoming events Cooks Forest the third 
weekend in May, Founder's Day in June, PA State convention in August, and The anniversary 
of a group in Punxsutawney at the end of April. 
PI/CPC; Tom F. absent 
Medallion Master; Tyler R. absent 
Grapevine; Jen A. absent 
Treatment and Facilities; Tom A. absent  
Website; Jon M. has nothing to report. 
Old Business; Jon M. reports July 8 will be the picknick at greenhouse park. Jon motions to pay 
for the picnic with district funds, Michael A. motions to accept, seconded by Brent, all in favor 
motion passes. Brent E. reports the service workshop is still in discussion with other groups and 
will bring us more info next month. 
New Business; GSR’s are needed to represent their groups, meetings in the area are struggling 
for attendance. 
Member Comments; GSR Jeff W. is looking into moving Monday night Hardknox location and/or 
time. GSR Audry from Higher Powered group reports attendance is sporadic. Randy W. reports 
the back doors in the hospital are still not being locked. Randy W. motions to adjourn, seconded 
by Mike M. all in favor. We closed with the Responsibility Statement. 
Attendees; Tonya R., Randy W., Mark R., Jon M., Justin B.,Michael A., Mike M., Jeff W., 
Audrey, and Brent E. 
  


